
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Friends of Tanners Brook Primary are pleased to announce that every 3rd 

Monday of the month (unless stated otherwise), they will be running a 

second-hand school uniform clothing sale at the end of the school day from 

3.05 – 3.30pm.  Items of clothing can be purchased (cash only) from the stall 

in the playground. 

All money raised will go to Friends of Tanners Brook to help and support the children of the 

school.  Any questions or for further information please email: 

friendsoftannersbrookschool@gmail.com 

We currently have lots of age 5-6 cardigans and jumpers, and age 10 years plus. 

Prices range from 50p to £1.50 and will include some items of PE kit. 

 

We will also be selling coats and Christmas jumpers.  The dates for our second hand clothing sales 

are : 

18th September – jumper and cardigan sale only. 

16th October  

20th November – Hopefully a Christmas jumper sale too  

11th December – last sale of the term.  

 

Besides donations of school uniform, we are also after any costumes we 

can use for dressing up days and as we are fast approaching that time of 

year, Christmas Jumpers! If you have any that your child has grown out of 

or no longer wear, we would love to have them.  Donations can be handed 

into the school office. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Friends of Tanners Brook Primary School 
 
 
 


